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NATURAL BUSH FIRE UPDATE 

MULGA ROCK URANIUM PROJECT 
 

Energy and Minerals Australia (ASX: EMA) reports a wide-spread lightning storm over the region on Friday, 
7 November resulted in a natural bush fire breaking out near the Mulga Rock Uranium Project Camp.  The 
fire has since burnt through an estimated 50,000 to 100,000 hectares of scrub bushland.  There are currently 
low temperatures and light rain in the area, and the fire is thought to have burnt out. 
 
All bush fire procedures and protocols were followed professionally by the EMA site team. No person was 
injured and minimal property damage has occurred as a result of the bush fire. Exploration drilling and 
environmental survey activities were managed in a way that ensured the safety of all personnel throughout 
the time of the bush fire.  All on site activities returned to normal operation this morning. 
 
EMA has provided regular updates to FESA, Department of Parks and Wildlife and neighbouring mining 
companies throughout the duration of the fire. 
 
The Company’s field staff are now assessing the impact of the fire on the exploration and environmental 
survey programs.  The Company will update the market of material effect, if any, on the Pre-feasibility 
schedule when the full extent of the effect of the fire has been assessed.  
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